




 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
AUDITOR-CONTROLLER’S REPORT 

 
 
To the Honorable Board of Supervisors 
County of Santa Barbara, California 
 
Pursuant to California Government Code §26920, we have completed the required review of 
the accompanying Statement of Assets (the Statement) of the Santa Barbara County Treasurer 
as of March 31, 2017. The purpose of the review was to determine whether cash and 
investments as shown on the Statement are reasonably stated.  
 
Our review included the following procedures: 
 

(1) Counting the cash in the County Treasury and cash and investments held on behalf 
of the Treasurer’s Office. 
 

(2) Verifying that the records of the County Treasury and Auditor-Controller are 
reconciled for cash and investment accounts. 

 
Based on our review, the amounts shown on the accompanying Statement of the Santa Barbara 
County Treasurer as of March 31, 2017 are reasonably stated.  
 
 
 
 
 
Heather Fletcher, CPA 
Audit Manager 
Santa Barbara, California 
May 3, 2017 
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